Alzheimer’s Disease
A) Before you begin the reading and web site exploration, take a few minutes to record your thoughts on the issue of Alzheimer’s Disease as a global and/or national issue.

B) Please read the attached excerpts from Speaking Our Minds: Personal Reflections from Individuals with Alzheimer’s by Lisa Snyder. How would you summarize the point of view presented in the interviews with the two patients? How would you evaluate how each person’s story is presented? In your evaluation, please pay particular attention to the evidence that supports your reaction/conclusions.
C) Please read the attached factsheet with statistics related to Alzheimer’s Disease (courtesy of the Alzheimer’s Association)

D) Choose one of the following web sites:
· http://www.alzheimers.org/
· http://www.alz.org/ (Alzheimer’s Association)

Spend a few minutes exploring the web site you chose. How does the point of view presented through the web site compare with the point of view presented in the reading? Where do you see similarities? Where do you see differences?

E) Think about the college courses outside of the natural sciences that you have taken. Which courses examined topics that you see as connected in some way to Alzheimer’s? How do you see those topics connected to the disease?

(Note from Dr. Fisher – The only response to part (e) that would puzzle me is if a student stated that none of his or her courses examined any topics that were connected in some way to Alzheimer’s…every course that I know of offers some connection to the disease.)

F) Describe how your personal view of Alzheimer’s Disease changed or stayed the same as a result of the reading and web site. If your view did change, explain why and how it changed. If it did not change explain why you think it did not change. At the end of your essay list any remaining questions you have about Alzheimer’s Disease. What roles might values such as community, care, hospitality, and stewardship have in our society’s attempts to deal with Alzheimer’s?
Please type your responses in a Word file and submit them through Blackboard by 11:59 pm on Wednesday, September 24.

